
REPORT ON STITCHING OF FACEMASK 
 

With the rising demand for protective gears, a need was felt by the college to respond to the 

growing need of the Community. A new response team to stitch protective mask was again 

constituted with volunteers from Home Science Department and with funding from the 

constituency MLA. The work has started from 28th March 2020. Materials were delivered to the 

homes of the volunteers with utmost precaution and they have been stitching the masks from the 

safety of their homes taking all necessary safety measures.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


